
Committee:  Scrutiny Committee for Education and Libraries 
 
Date:   17 June 2004 
 
Title:   Meeting of the Scrutiny Committee for Education and Libraries held at 

11.00 am at County Hall, St Annes Crescent, Lewes, East Sussex 
 
Subject:  Agenda 
 
Membership:  Barnes Field Gadd Garvican Hopkinson Kramer McPherson Whetstone 

Woodall 
 
   Mr T Campbell (RC Diocese) 

Mr J Taylor (C of E Diocese)  
   Mr S Gregory (Parent Governor)  
   Mrs S Maynard (Parent Governor) 
 
A G E N D A 
 
1. Minutes of last meeting (page 1) 
                                                                                                                                                                                             
2. Apologies for absence 
 
3. Disclosure by Members of pecuniary or personal interests in matters on the agenda 
 
4. Notification of matters which the Chairman considers to be urgent and proposes to take 

at the end of the agenda.  Any members who wish to raise urgent items are asked, 
where ever possible, to notify the Chairman before the start of the meeting. In doing so, 
they must state the special circumstances which they consider justify the matter being 
considered urgent 

 
5. Best Value Review of Early Years : Final Monitoring Report – report by Director of 

Education and Libraries (page 5) 
 
6. Hastings and Rother 16+ Review – Final Report by Project Board (page 17)  
 
7. Council Plan : Final Monitoring Report – report by Director of Law and Performance 
 Management (page 18) 
  
8. Forward Plan  

The Forward Plan for the period 28 June to 21 September 2004 is attached at page 34. 
The Committee is invited to comment on items in the Plan or request further information 

 
9. Any urgent items previously notified under agenda item 4. 
 
 
Andrew Ogden  
Director of Law and Performance Management 
County Hall 
St Anne’s Crescent 
Lewes BN7 1SW 
 
9 June 2004 
 
Contact – Michaela Frost  01273 481935 
e-mail – michaela.frost@eastsussex.gov.uk 
 
 



 Please note that at 10.00 am there will be a showing of 
the anti-racist video on the “One of Us” launch followed 

by a short discussion. All Members are invited. 

 

 
 


